
God Cares for His Children 
 

God is so good! We continue to see His blessings as we get closer to leaving 

for Honduras. We recently had an unexpected string of open dates on our 

calendar, and God blessed us at the last minute with a wonderful mission 

conference in Mississippi that filled those dates. Amber and I both had 

opportunities to teach and we enjoyed being able to share about the need in 

Honduras for the gospel of Jesus Christ. At the last day of the conference, 

the church decided to take us on for support. 

Speaking of that missions conference, many other churches are also having 

mission conferences this time of year. Pray that this would be a fruitful 

time for us, and that many people will be impacted to be involved in 

missions. We would love to see some young people surrender their lives to 

spreading the gospel in unreached areas of the world. 

Pray for Honduras 

On October 2nd, Guanaja Island in Honduras was on fire for fourteen hours. 

Thankfully no lives were lost, though over one hundred were injured. 90 homes were destroyed and nearly half 

of the 6,000 residents are temporarily living in the streets. Pray of course for those in need of help, but pray 

also that this might be an opportunity for many to be warned about a much deadlier and eternal fire. 

Pray that Hondurans would hear the gospel of Jesus Christ.  

Thank you for praying for our family. On a personal note, Sofia is continuing to grow and learn new things. She 

is starting to eat real food (she loves cucumbers and avocadoes!) and the other day she reached out for me to 

hold her for the first time and later did the same to Amber. You see, Sofia is yet ignorant about a great many 

things, but she knows that she can trust her parents. Let us all have that childlike faith with God as well. Let us 

always seek to go to Him. 

May God bless each of you as you serve Him. We appreciate you, and we thank 

God for you. 

In Christ,                       
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